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ORNITROL(R)

CHEMOSTERILANT FOR PIGEON CONTROL
(to inhibit reproduction)

RESTRICTED

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

20, 25 DIAZACHOLESTENOL DIHYDROCHLORIDE........ 0.1%

REGISTRATION NO. 15586 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NOT FOR HUMAN CONSUMPTION

HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED

NET WEIGHT 13.6 Kg

AVITROL(R) CORPORATION
7644 E. 46TH STREET

TULSA, OKLAHOMA, 74145 U.S.A.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION:

This product is for use by federal, provincial or municipal
governments, bird protection and conservation groups and pest
control operators.

NOTICE TO USER: 

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: 



Scatter Ornitrol(treated corn) daily for 10 days in areas
frequented by pigeons.  Best results may be obtained when as many
pigeons as possible are treated at the same time.  Avoid
unnecessary exposure to rain.

Early spring and early fall(twice a year treatment) will provide
best results.

Processing plants (feed, food, non-food) on outdoor surfaces and
outdoor areas.

Roof-tops, bell towers, grain elevators and/or terminal areas,
are most suitable for baiting.  Baiting in parks should be
supervised in a citywide program.  Spread Ornitrol at all
traditional pigeon feeding locations.

Estimate the number of pigeons to be treated, then for each 100
pigeons, scatter 3 1/2 kg of Ornitrol daily for 10 days.

IMPORTANT: 

Pigeons not accustomed to corn should be PRE-BAITED FOR SEVEN (7)
DAYS with untreated whole kernel corn.

PRECAUTIONS: 

Store in original labelled containers only.

Do not use as feed for domestic animals or poultry.

Treated bait may be harmful to other birds and wildlife - do not
expose bait in areas readily accessible to waterfowl or other
birds.

DISPOSAL: 

1. Follow provincial instructions for any required cleaning of
the container prior to its disposal.

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

5. Properly dispose of dead birds in accordance with local or



provincial requirements.

FIRST AID: 

If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving 15 mL of syrup of ipecac
or giving water and then inserting finger down throat; repeat
until fluid is clear.  Have patient lie down and be quiet.  Call
a physician or poison control centre at once.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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